
 

City Council Meeting Staff Report 

Meeting Date: July 8, 2025 

 

 

Subject: Proclamation Honoring the 50th Anniversary of Frank Webb Construction, Inc. 

Prepared By: Bill Zenoni, City Manager 

Recommendation: Staff recommends that the Wheatland City Council consider approving the 
proclamation honoring the 50th anniversary of Frank Webb Construction, Inc. 

Discussion: At the May 27, 2025 City Council meeting, Councilmember McIntosh recommended, and 
the other council members concurred, that an item be placed on an upcoming agenda acknowledging 
the 50th anniversary of Frank Webb Construction, Inc. 

 

Fiscal Impact: There is no fiscal impact associated with this item. 

 

Attachment: 
 Proclamation 

 

 

 


